LORNE ROSS

May 9™, 2014.

Chairman and Members
Scarborough Community Council

RE: McCOWAN PRECINCT STUDY
Dear Sirs and Madame:
On page 5 of my May 2™ Jetter to Community Council regarding the staff reports on
Span McCowan and the Precinct Plan I advised that “We have heard nothing from staff
on this topic in over a year.”

The statement is not correct.

Your staff reminded us that we met with Mr. Nanos and Mr. May on August 222013 at
which time they made a presentation of estimated costs to construct and maintain a deck
and open space over McCowan Road with reduced dimensions, avoiding the costs of
ventilating a ‘tunnel’ design.

Please accept my apologies.

Yours truly

Lorne Ross.



